
 

 

 The Hawk Way 
  Spring Newsletter for Shawano School District Families & Community 

May 2023 

Class Motto: Carpe Diem — Seize the Day 
Class Flower: Red Rose  

Class Song: “Good Old Days” by Macklemore 



 

 

~ The Hawk Way ~ Class of  2023  
President & Valedictorians 



 

 

~ The Hawk Way ~ Class of  2023 Valedictorians 



 

 

~ The Hawk Way ~ 2023 Optimists’ Academic 
Excellence Award Winners 

Freshman 

Sophomores 

Juniors 

Seniors 



 

 

~ The Hawk Way ~ Our Schools 

Ten members of the Shawano Community High School SkillsUSA club competed at the state contest.  
Contests included Welding, Job Interview, T-shirt Design, Photography, Automotive, Construction and 
Cabinet Making.  SCHS had two students place.  Ari Ross finished second in Welding Sculpture with her 
fish sculpture.  Baelyan Putz is a state champion in Automotive Maintenance and Light Repair.  He qualifies 
to compete at the national contest in Atlanta Georgia in June. 

Back row: Baelyan Putz, Levi Wendorff, Tyler Evans,  
Parker Kunze, Bryce Marohl, Piper Novitski   

Front row: Summer Morris, Renza Anthony, Arianna Ross, Dalin Winslow 

Arianna Ross 

The club visited Mercury Marine on their way 
home from the state contest.  They were able to 
see the manufacturing process for their inboard 
and outboard motors and learned about career 
opportunities. 

Baelyan Putz 

Drive  Your Tractor to School Day — Friday, April 23 



 

 

~ The Hawk Way ~ Our Schools 

Shawano Community Middle School & the Green Bay Blizzard! 

5th Annual Olga Brener Bash: 
Dinner, Music, Book Fair, Art Show, Activities and more! 



 

 

~ The Hawk Way ~ Our Schools 

Hillcrest Primary Showcase of Colors 

LEADS Charter Exploration Celebration 



 

 

~ The Hawk Way ~ 2022-2023 Retirees 

Constance Rauterkus 
Middle School 

7th Grade Teacher 

Pamela Patterson-Anhalt 
High School 

Science Teacher 
 

Karen Preston 
Olga Brener 

5th Grade Teacher 

Toni Dinse 
High School 

 Pool Manager 

Trisha Springborn 
Hillcrest  

4K Teacher 

Kristine Tetting 
Hillcrest 

Kindergarten Teacher 
 

Sue Moede 
High School 
Support Staff 

 

Barb Reiter 
Hillcrest 

Support Staff 

Rebecca Dillenburg 
Olga Brener 
Support Staff 

Shannon Neumann 
Middle School  
Interventionist 

 

Gail Sweeney 
District 

Occupational Therapist 
 

Dawn Lorge 
Middle School 
Support Staff 



 

 

~ The Hawk Way ~ Superintendent Krizan 

Dear Shawano School District Families,  

I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to the Class of 2023.  Everyone at 
the Shawano School District is incredibly proud of your accomplishments and we are 
honored to celebrate your achievements at graduation, May 26, 6:00 pm, Shawano 
Community High School. Congratulations to the Class of 2023 and best wishes for a 
bright and rewarding future.   

I would also like to share some exciting news about the Facilities Assessment Project 
and Partnership with Hoffman Planning and Design of Appleton. As you may know, 
our school district is committed to providing the best possible learning environment for 
our students. To achieve this, we have embarked on a comprehensive assessment of 
our school facilities to identify areas that need improvement or upgrades.  

We are pleased to announce that we have partnered with Hoffman, a leading 
construction management company, to conduct this assessment. Hoffman has a long 
history of successful partnerships with school districts and has extensive experience 
in identifying areas of improvement and developing cost-effective solutions that meet 
the unique needs of each school community.  

The facilities assessment project will include a thorough review of all our school buildings, grounds, and equipment to 
identify areas of improvement. This review will cover a wide range of topics, including safety, security, accessibility, 
technology, energy efficiency, and sustainability.  

We believe this partnership with Hoffman will help us identify critical areas that need improvement and develop an 
efficient and cost-effective action plan. This will help us create a safer, more comfortable, and more engaging learning 
environment for our students.  

We understand that families play a critical role in ensuring our schools are safe and welcoming places for students to 
learn and grow. That is why we want to keep you informed every step of the way. Over the coming weeks and months, 
we will share more information about the facilities assessment project, including updates on our progress, key 
findings, and next steps on the Shawano School District Website and social media.    

We are excited about the opportunity to work with Hoffman and to improve our school facilities for the benefit of our 
students, families, and the wider Shawano community. We thank you for your continued support and look forward to 
working together to create a better learning environment for our children.  

Sincerely,  

Kurt Krizan 
Superintendent – Shawano School District   

Kurt Krizan 



 

 

~ The Hawk Way ~ Shawano School District 
2023 — 2024 School Year Calendar 

 



 

 

~ The Hawk Way ~ Join Our Team 



 

 

~ The Hawk Way ~ Did You Know? 
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Shawano School District 
218 County Road B 
Shawano, WI 54166 
 

www.shawanoschools.com 
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